
 

I am a Central Point constituent and wish to provide testimony regarding SB 719. 

 

This bill is extremely dangerous and should not be passed. 

 

A person who cannot be trusted with a gun cannot be trusted without a chaperone.  

 

If someone is that dangerous, do you really want to live with them after you have 

had the cops come and take their possessions and their rights? 

 

This incredibly ill conceived legislation is going to get people killed. 

 

Truly dangerous people need interventions and people who are not dangerous 

should not lose their rights because of the accusations of a vindictive family 

member. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Richard Davidson 

587 Beall Lane 

Central Point Oregon 

97502 
 


